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Not for release or distribution in the United States 

ASX Release                4 April 2019 

UPDATE TO TIMETABLE FOR INSTITUTIONAL PLACEMENT 

 

Credit Corp Group (ASX: CCP) (“Credit Corp” or the “Group”) advises an update to the 

timetable for the institutional placement, which was announced to the market on 1 April 2019. 

The Company has been advised by ASX that quotation of the shares to be issued under the 

institutional placement will commence on Monday, 8 April 2019 instead of Friday, 5 April 2019 as 

set out in the indicative timetable because the Appendix 3B was lodged by the Company shortly 

after 12pm today. 

Accordingly, the shares to be issued under the institutional placement (which will be issued on 

Friday 5 April 2019) will commence trading on ASX on and from opening of trading on Monday 8 

April 2019 instead of on Friday 5 April 2019 as set out in the indicative timetable earlier disclosed 

to the market. 

 

For more information regarding this announcement, please contact:  

Mr Michael Eadie 

Chief Financial Officer 

Tel: +61 2 8651 5542 

Email: meadie@creditcorp.com.au 

 

NOT FOR RELEASE OR DISTRIBUTION IN THE UNITED STATES 

This announcement has been prepared for publication in Australia and may not be released to 

US wire services or distributed in the United States. This announcement does not constitute an 

offer to sell, or a solicitation of an offer to buy, securities in the United States or any other 

jurisdiction. Any securities described in this announcement have not been, and will not be 

registered, under the US Securities Act of 1993, as amended (the “Securities Act”) and may not 

be offered or sold in the United States except in transactions exempt from, or not subject to, 

registration under the Securities Act and applicable US state securities laws.   

 

 


